ZEBULON

NORTH CAROLINA

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
of the
ZEBULON BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

Notice is hereby given that a special meeting of the Zebulon Board of Commissioners is being

called on August 18, 2021 at 6:00pm at Olde Raleigh Distillery located at 209 N. Arendell Avenue,

Zebulon, NC.

The purpose of the meeting is to participation the Downtown Visioning Session with NC Main

Street and Downtown Associate Community (DAC).

Called on August 15, 2021

Called by Robert S. Matheny—Mayor
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Lisa’M. Markland—Town Clerk




